
Ref: IB/BR 
14 April 2020 

Dr GFC De Tomi CEng FIMMM 

By E-mail 

Dear Dr De Tomi, 

Award of Fellowship – Membership Number 461723 

I am delighted to confirm that your application for Fellowship of the Institute of Materials, Minerals 
and Mining (IOM3) has been approved, in recognition of your contribution in senior academic roles 
to the mining industry. The award of this prestigious grade entitles you to use the post nominal 
designation FIMMM. Your certificate will be forwarded in due course. 

Please accept our warm welcome as a new Fellow member of the Institute and we hope that you will 
continue to find our services and facilities beneficial, which now includes on-line access. Here you 
will find relevant news and events, reference information, access to e-zine versions of Institute 
magazines, selected journal articles and conference presentations. 

It is our standard practice to publish your name, postnominals and chosen technical community in 
the IOM3 members’ magazine, Materials World, to inform other members of new elections, upgrades 
and transfers within IOM3 professional membership. If you do not wish to have your details 
published please contact us. 

The Institute encourages all members to maintain a record of Continuing Professional Development 
(CPD), which can be recorded online via Engineering Council MyCareerPath.  Please find link 
https://mycareerpath.iom3.org/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fpages%2fdefault.aspx.     Participation in 
CPD is the personal responsibility of the individual and the recommended minimum amount of CPD 
a member should undertake each year is 5 days (35 hours).  The Institute’s policy on CPD can be 
found at; www.iom3.org/cpd. 

If you have any queries or I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards, 

Ian Bowbrick CEng CEnv FIMMM 
Director of Membership and Professional Standards 
Tel: 01476-513893 
ian.bowbrick@iom3.org 
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